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14 October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In order to support children with the completion of homework across Key Stage 2, we will once 
again be running our weekly homework club this half term.  The club will be held on Monday 
evenings from 3.25pm – 4.20 pm and will be supervised by a teacher and support staff. 
 
This is an opportunity for children to be supported beyond school hours, especially in light of 
restrictions previously and the impact on progress with school closures.  We want to do all we can 
in helping children to catch up.   
 
Children will be able to use computers to complete on-line learning and access platforms such as 
Reading Plus, TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed. 
 
Autumn Term 2 homework club will begin on Monday 1 November and will run weekly up until 
Monday 6 December. You will be informed by text if homework club is to be cancelled for any 
reason. Ideally we would never wish to cancel, but please do not rely on this club as a form of  
childcare. 
 
If your child would like to attend every Monday for Autumn Term 2, please follow the link and 
complete he google form.  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/11xRXAzc5p50JUKlF1b2aMkoVKluHbloJFJalNpXbGj8/edit                                                                                             
If you are unable to book via Google form and require a paper copy please contact the school 
office. 
 
You will be informed if you have a confirmed place via text message. 
  
If your child cannot attend for any reason, you MUST inform us of this. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

A Morgan 
 
Mrs A Morgan 
Deputy Headteacher 
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